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I am submitting this testimony regarding increasing the number of Franklin County 
Commissioners.  I live in Industry and see so many needs that are not being addressed
by the current small committee of three.  If there were a minimum of five members, 
country residents might stand a chance of having their urgent local needs met.
I have attended meetings of the County Commissioners and Budget committee 
meetings and it feels that if there was an increase in membership, there would be 
more representation for our geographically large county.


